
Greetings from MoDOT  
 
 

Where did the year go? It seems like just last week I was reviewing the 
last collection of Tracker measures. Since that time, I have wrapped 
up my service as the president of MAASTO and have just begin my 
role as vice president of AASHTO. I take these leadership positions 
very seriously. They afford MoDOT the ability not only to learn what 
other DOTs are doing to better serve their citizens, but also because I 
think MoDOT has a lot to share in terms of ideas and innovations that 
have made Missourians safer and more prosperous. 

I’m very happy that our partnership with public agencies has been 
resurrected in the 2018-2022 STIP. Partnering provides benefits that 
we simply would not have been able to realize in separate efforts. 
When transportation infrastructure is built, it has a positive effect on 
the local economy. By pooling our efforts and resources, we can 
accomplish what may have previously seemed impossible. 

By the time this Tracker meeting is held, we will know the results of the 
Nov. 6 elections. At this point in time, Proposition D is polling well but it 

will be a nail-biter right up to the last vote counted. I remain optimistic about 
the outcome. 

Regardless, our values will not change. The performance measures 
documented on the following pages have been built around seven tangible 
results. These results are outcomes that you expect to see and they guide us 
in making decisions every day. As stewards of the taxpayers’ trust, we must 
never forget our dedication to safety, innovation and convenience that make 
traveling in the Show-Me State a pleasure for residents and visitors alike. 

With warm regards, 

 
Patrick K. McKenna 

Mission 
Our mission is to provide a 
world-class transportation 
system that is safe, 
innovative, reliable and 
dedicated to a prosperous 
Missouri. 

 


